CEPP Minutes, 12/13/06
Present:  Beau Breslin (chair), Deb Hall, Dan Nathan, Kyle Nichols, Pat Hilleren, Matthew Hockenos (scribe), Muriel Poston, and Jon Brestoff 
1. Minutes approved
2.
We devoted the entire meeting to discussing CEPP’s Writing Proposal. In particular we focused on developing a second requirement in addition to the foundational requirement that would be housed in departments. We agreed that the second departmental requirement could take many forms and that it would be up to departments to determine what that requirement would look like. Matt agreed to present a draft of the Writing Proposal to an academic staff retreat on 12/15/06. 

